
Chinook’s Edge School 

Division #73 Beacon Hill Bulletin 
29 Brookstone Drive 

Sylvan Lake, AB  T4S 0M1  (403) 887-8455 

Website:  beaconhillschool.ca 

Please do not send snacks or lunch to school with your child that 

could  contain any kind of nuts or peanuts. It puts others at 

unnecessary risk.   

Important:  All parents please 

sign in at the office when you are 

visiting the school. Parents that 

are volunteering please sign in 

and get a volunteer tag from the 

office.  

 

 

Welcome to Kindergarten! 
Beginning on January 6, Chinook’s Edge 
will be accepting Kindergarten 
registrations for the 2025-2026 school 
year. Children must turn five years old by 
December 31, 2025 to begin attending 
Kindergarten in the fall of 2025. Online 
registration will begin in early January – 
please visit our website for registration 
information, including the Chinook’s 
Edge schools that offer Pre-Kindergarten 
programming.  

Thank you all for your generous 

donations through December. 

Because of your help we were able to 

spread joy to many families. 

January 
2025 

6 Students return to School 

7 PAC Meeting @ 8pm 

(online) 

10 Hot Lunch—Boston Pizza; 

T/Th Kinder 

15 Deadline for February Hot 

Lunch Orders 

17 M/W Kinder 

24 School Spirit; Hot Lunch—

Mr. Mikes; T/Th Kinder 

Jan 
30-31 

No School; Lost and Found 

Items taken for donation 

Next Parent Council Meeting 

January 7 @ 8:00pm 

To join the meeting, use the link 

provided under the ‘Parent Council’ 

tab on the website. 

Bear-y Christmas  

from BHES! 

https://www.cesd73.ca/parents/register-for-school
https://www.cesd73.ca/parents/register-for-school
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Please be advised that there is NO playground 

supervision before 8:20am or after 3:20pm.  

Students are expected to go home after school 

before going to the playground.  

Christmas Concerts and Performances 

Mrs. Heisler has been very busy preparing the BHES 
students for their Christmas Concerts—the singing, 
the acting roles, and the organization of so many 

students takes an immense amount of effort.  
Mrs. Heisler’s dedication paid off; the Christmas 
Concerts were enjoyed by all! In addition to the 
preparation for the Christmas Concerts, she also 
readied the BHES Choir for a special performance 

for the senior citizens at the NexSource Centre. The 
students sounded amazing and warmed the hearts 

of many Sylvan Lake residents. Thank you,  
Mrs. Heisler, for your hard work and dedication! 

Winter Safety Warning: 

Please remember that with the cooling weather our 

roads and driveway become slippery. With so many 

little ones outside in the morning and 

the end of the day please make sure you have all 

your windows clear and free from snow, drive 

slowly, keep a lookout, and remember our little 

ones are moving quickly and falls are always a 

possibility. 

Pink Shirt Sales 

BHES offers pink shirt sales to all our families on your 
child’s online account. The cost of the t-shirt is $17.50. 

The Pink Shirt logos are pictured below.  
 

The Grade K—3 Logo is on the left and the Grade 4—6 
logo is on the right! 

 

Report Cards—February 7 
Report Cards will go home on Friday, February 7th.  
Kinder—Gr. 4 students will receive a green duotang 

containing their report cards. Gr. 5 & 6 student’s report 
cards will be available online; this online feature will be 

unavailable for the month of January. 

Grade K—3 Grade 4—6 


